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Contributions of the Czech Republic

Thank you Madame President.
Professor Mendez,

 
 We would like to warmly welcome your latest report including the final recommendations. Allow me to present few questions and comments on behalf of the Czech Republic.

We appreciate your successful visits to Tajikistan, Morocco and Uruguay. At the same time we welcome information about the envisaged visits and hope that you will finally be able to conduct the postponed visits to Bahrain and Iraq. Are these visits officially confirmed by the respective Governments? 

Secondly, we invite the Governments mentioned in paragraph 4 of your report to positively answer your request for visits. Some of your requests have been pending for number of years, which we cannot consider a sign of a satisfactory cooperation of the respective Governments with Special Procedures. Subsequently, we invite all States, who have yet to do so, to extend a standing invitation to all Special Procedures.

Particularly we would like to highlight the recommendation in paragraph 90 of your report concerning access of women to emergency medical care, including post-abortion care, without fear of criminal penalties or reprisals for the woman or the health professional. This recommendation, which is perfectly in line with the views officially expressed by all relevant Treaty Bodies, is unfortunately valid for all the regions in the world including Europe.
Thank you.

The Czech Republic would also like to thank Madame Sekaggya for her latest report on the role of national human rights institutions in the promotion and protection of human rights defenders. 

We share your conclusion that national institutions when provided with respective competence might contribute significantly to the protection of human rights defenders. An effective interaction with civil society organizations is of vital importance in this respect. In some cases the protection of certain human rights defenders is more effectively organized by NGOs – rather than by national institutions. Madame Sekaggya, could you please elaborate more on the means by which national institutions could support NGOs in this respect?
Thank you. 
